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My family and I moved from living on Lake Lswego onto the river a year and a half 

ago to enhance our Water-sports activities. Particularly, wake surfing and 

wakeboarding. Additional ballast options were a significant component of our choice 

to move to the river. 

 

The wake surfing zones on the upper Willamette already limit the areas where the 

most wave (boat weight) impact occurs and positively impacts the environment 

outside those zones. 

 

Please don’t further restrict my family’s enjoyment of the river. In warmer months we 

are daily boaters. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bruce Schilling  


